

34-38 William Howell Drive Glenmore Park 2745
P: 02 4723 3700 F: 02 4723 3799
E: Bethany@parra.catholic.edu.au
www.bethanyglenmorepark.catholic.edu.au

Thursday 5th July, 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you would be aware, we break for a two week holiday period on Friday 6th July. School resumes for all Bethany students on Monday 23rd July.

We wish to inform you that on Monday 23rd of July, the Caroline Chisholm campus will not be accessible. The students of Caroline Chisholm have a Staff Development Day due to renovations / construction on their site.

As such, this means that some Bethany students who regularly travel through this campus will need to allow for extra travel time to get to / from school via an alternate route. Parents and carers may need to make alternative arrangements on this day for students who either take buses to / from this site or walk from this campus. This may cause a disruption for both arrival and dismissal routines, for some of our families.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused but hope for your understanding on the matter, as the situation is beyond our control.

At this point in time, the interruption is only expected on this date, Monday 23rd July. Should the situation change, a notice will be placed on Skoolbag to inform Bethany community members.

If you have any queries relating to the closure of access to the Caroline Chisholm campus, please do not hesitate to contact the school to speak to a leadership member.

Thanking you for your understanding. Happy holidays!!

Mrs Cristina Cignarella Acting Assistant Principal

